From: Doug Bennett <gdougbennett@att.net>

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 9:32 AM

To: Joelle Volenec

Subject: parking variance -724 Caroline St.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

No to the parking variance. | have lived on Caroline Street for 15 years. | am a full time residence, and have to
pay to park like anyone else. Caroline Street has just been updated and looks wonderful. The new people at
724 Caroline Street should have checked out the laws before purchasing the house. If it did not meet their
expectations they should have purchased somewhere else. | am tired of people buying property here and then
trying to change things to suit themselves.

Doug Bennett
706 Caroline St

Key West, FL 33040



